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WILLIAM P. HOBBY
LIEUTENANT GOVZRNOR November 23, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Executive Director
American GI Forum
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

I hope that you can join me on December 2
at 2:00 p.m. in the Lieutenant Governor's
Committee Room in the Capitol for a meeting
to discuss several important matters of
concern to both our state and the nation.

Sincerely,
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